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Sue and Alan

Each morning we come eagerly to the Chamber's new home - santaanacc; santaanachamber.com, net or org -
just to explore, and admire our vast holdings.

With pride, our Board was invited at their most recent meeting to visit their website and share in the treasure of
information there to behold, and then imagine an even greater wealth in words and images that tell Santa Ana's
story, a great place to live, work and play.

We are in the information business, and you have helped us take that vision a giant step closer to reality.

We at the Chamber applaud your quick response to our need, and extend our thanks for getting us beyond the
dirt road and on to the internet superhighway. We look forward to a long working relationship.

Dale and Tamara
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